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City Stormwater Division to Hold Annual Information Session

WHAT: Annual Stormwater Public Information Session

WHEN: Wednesday, August 12, 6:00PM

WHERE: Kernodle Senior Center: 1535 South Mebane Street, Burlington, NC 27215

WHO: Burlington Residents

Burlington residents are invited and encouraged to attend a public meeting at the Kernodle 
Senior Center (1535 S. Mebane Street) on Wednesday, August 12, at 6:00PM. The meeting is an 
annual opportunity for citizens to receive information regarding stormwater requirements, 
programs and upcoming volunteer opportunities. The meeting gives residents an opportunity to 
ask questions and voice concerns they may have related to water quality and stormwater issues in
Burlington.

Questions may be directed to Chester Patterson with the City’s Stormwater Division at 
cpatterson@ci.burlington.nc.us or (336) 222-5140.

###

Our Mission:
“The City of Burlington is dedicated to providing high quality municipal services within our diverse community in a 
friendly, professional and efficient manner in order to promote the safety, health, and quality of life of residents and 

employees.”
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